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13th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Your child has been selected to play in an inter-village girls’ 5-a-side football tournament on 

Wednesday, 26th February at the Parkfield Sportsfield, Wimblington.  We will leave school at 

3.30 p.m., and return by 5.00 p.m.  If you are able to help with transport, please let Mrs. Clarke 

know in the school office.  As the matches will be taking place on an all-weather surface, please 

ensure your child has trainers to wear, as well as warm PE clothing and a drink. 

 

Please could you return the reply slip below giving permission for your child to be transported in 

a car to Wimblington, driven by another member of staff/parent with other children. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
V Bennett 

 

V. Bennett 

PE Co-ordinator  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Inter-Village Girls’ 5-A-Side Football Tournament – 26th February 

 

Name of Child: ............................................................ 

 

I give permission for my child to travel to Wimblington by car with another member of 

staff/parent with other children. 

 

Signed: ........................................................... (Parent/Carer) 

 

Name:  ……………………………………………………….. (Please Print) 
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